From: Joey Nunnally

To: Lisa Sangster; Phillip James. Peterson

Subject: Fwd: Timbercreek Subdivision Repaving Project

Date: Friday, August 24, 2018 5:14:02 PM

Attachments: Baldwin Cty. Highway Dept. Estima = ip patch repaving.xls
ATT00001.htm

FYL

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kit Robinson <krobinson@daphneal.com>

Date: August 24, 2018 at 4:32:56 PM CDT

To: "Joey Nunnally (JNunnally(@baldwincountyal.gov)"
<JNunnally(@baldwincountyal.gov>, "ppeterson@baldwincountyal.gov"

<ppeterson@baldwincountyal. gov>
Cec: Jeremy Sasser <jsasser(@daphneal.com>, cod_mayorsoffice

<mayorsoffice@daphneal.com>

Subject: Timbercreek Subdivision Repaving Project

The City of Daphne would like to request the assistance of Baldwin County for the small
repaving repair project in TimberCreek infaround Pine Run and Persimmon Drive,
Please consider this email as notification that the City will reimburse the County for the
Scope of Work described in the attached Cost Estimate in the amount of $2,917.40.

If our office may be of further assistance, please let me know.

Thank you.

Kit Robinson
| | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
* krobinson@daphneal.com
| | City of Daphne, Alabama - "The Jubilee City"
| | Phone: 251-620-2000 web: www.daphneal.com




